
The Annual Hospice Rega2a at the Thames Yacht Club 

The Annual Hospice Rega2a at the Thames Yacht Club will be held on July 13, 2022.  As a result of many 
staff changes at Hospice, they will no longer be able to personally support the event with staff, trophies, 
or T-shirts.  However, the good news is that 100 percent of your entry fee will go directly to support the 
good works of Hospice. 

TYC members have been racing for Hospice since 1997 and in the span of 11 years, have raised $43,000 
to support the good work of HarLord Health Care at Home Center for Hospice Care.  TYC’s ongoing 
support allows the center to conNnue providing hospice services in Eastern ConnecNcut. 

HarLord Health Care at Home Center for Hospice Care’s mission is to provide quality and compassionate 
care for people with life-limiNng illnesses as well as support for their loved ones before and aQer death, 
regardless of age, financial status, or the illness. 

TYC volunteers will be present for registraNon.  Entry fee is $50.00.  Cash or check only.  Thank you for 
your ongoing support and generosity.   


